
26thMarch 2024

BROADWAYCLASSUPDATE

Dear Parent/Carer,

To continue to provide the best possible learning environment for all of the children we have

decided tomove Broadway Class into Abbey Road Classroom fromwhenwe return after

Easter onWednesday 17th April.

We havemade this decision so that all of the reception and Year 1 classrooms are next to each

other meaning we can further develop our outside learning spaces for the children, an

important part of the children’s development.

Abbey Road is the first classroom on the left side of the building, it is green in colour.

Your child’s classroom namewill change to Abbey Road but the teaching staff, routines,

classroom environment, furniture and learning will remain the same as it was in Broadway

classroom.

Whenwe return from Easter there will be lots of staff around to help you. The children will

visit the classroom before they go on their Easter break.

If you have any questions about this please do contact the office or your class teacher andwe

will happily help.

Thank you for your ongoing support and have a wonderful Easter break.

Kind Regards,

Mr L Angier

Vice Principal


